
Patients, visitors and staff
 If you are hard of hearing and  

require us to remove our masks 
to make communication easier, 
please inform staff and collect a 

hearing sticker from our reception 
desk or nursing team.

Or if you would prefer to use a 
whiteboard to communicate, 

please alert a member of staff.

I can’t 
lip-read     
through 

your mask


